

Information Letter no. 43-2016

Dear Member Federations,

This last letter to you in 2016 will be with regard to the second European Championships in 2017 which will be held in Minsk (BLR) for our U-23 event, and which will be organised from $20^{th} - 25^{th}$ April 2017.

We invite you today to propose referees of your federation for this tournament.

To give you more time for proposals than in our last request we would be glad to receive your candidate(s) list until

12.02.2017

And please note that we do not accept proposals after this deadline because the EFC Referees Commission has to decide about the final list of referees immediately in order to give also some time for those who need a visa to go to Belarus.

And in February we will also ask you for referees for the Tbilisi 2017 Senior Championships.

Finally receive our best wishes for a successful season in 2017.

Best regards, Max Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com

www.eurofencing.info

Prop	osal of refe	erees for Europ			ps	
			Minski (BL	R)		
			2025.04.2	017		
Federation	:					
Family nam	e:					
First name:						
Date of birtl).					
Date of birtin.						
email address:						
	FIE Category		*			l
		Foil				
		Epee				
		Sabre				
Candidate will	arrive from w	hich airport to Mins	k:			
						i
Arrival must b	e on 20.04.20	l 017 until late afterno∈	⊥ on/evenina. de	parture will be	on 26.04.2017	 I
	_					
	* Please tick	with x for category!				
						i
						 I
	In case you r	nominate two referee	es, please use	separate form.		
Minsk referee	s request					